


Kotler recommended that ASPPPO, CSA and the ARB all consider assigning their land 
use enforcement powers to the LUMC. The committee would act as their agent. 

During the discussion, a motion by Vairo (and amended) asked that Williams do a title 
search on problem properties 88 Lawton Road and 21 Wisteria Lane to pinpoint which 
covenants applied to these properties' structures, which were built in, respectively, 1972 

and 1976, and advise what the process would be if covenant amendments were needed 
in these two cases. The motion passed unanimously. 

Vairo left the meeting at 10:01 a.m. Williams left at 10:10. 

As follow-up, Matthews asked Cruden and Stevens to work with the committee co-chairs 
to outline possible next steps regarding Williams' ARB proposal. 

Report from Porsche Ellis 
Ellis, the land use monitor, reported that 88 Lawton Road was ripe for legal action. 
Kotler moved that the committee seek approval from the ASPPPO and CSA boards to 
authorize notifying the 88 Lawton owners that Sea Pines intends legal action if they do 
not quickly bring the property up to standards, and that CSA may carry out mitigation 
and bill them for it. The motion passed unanimously. 

On other problem properties, Ellis said she will: 
• Organize a visit with a committee co-chair to 10 Willow Oak West.
• Stay on the case of 18 Spanish Moss.
• Visit 70 Otter and attempt to speak with the owner.
• Attempt to continue personal contact with the owner of 21 Wisteria.

Report from Chuck Kotler 
As the committee's IT specialist, Kotler reported frustration in attempting to work with 
various CSA personnel to structure a useful database of residential properties. His work 
continues. 

Unfinished Business 
None mentioned. 

New Business 
On Matthews' request, Cruden, Guazzo and Ellis are to propose a structure/format for 
Ellis to make a report at each Community Coffee. 

Adjournment 
With unanimous consent, Matthews adjourned the meeting at 11: 16 a.m. The 
committee's next meeting is scheduled for 9 a.m. June 11 at the CSA building. 

Larry Movshin 
Co-chairman 




